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Healthy Start to Learning Event April 22 
Deadline Extended for Canadian Parliamentary Democracy  
Craft and Artisan Market May 6 
 

 
HEALTHY START – Children up to six years old and their families are 
invited to a Healthy Start to Learning event on Saturday, April 22 from 10 
a.m. until 1 p.m.  This is a free event held at Beban Park Lounge.  Parents 
and their little ones are invited to come out and meet health professionals 
who can help ensure their child is healthy and ready to learn. 
 
There will also be fun activities including photography, stories and games. 
 

 
TEACHERS INSTITUTE - The deadline has been extended for the next 
session of the Teachers Institute on Canadian Parliamentary Democracy 
November 5 to 10, 2017 on Parliament Hill.  The deadline for applications 
has been extended to April 30, 2017. 
  
Apply online today.  
 

 
MARKET – The Nanaimo-Ladysmith Schools Foundation hosts Hello 
Spring on Saturday, May 6 from 10 a.m. until 5 p.m. at NDSS.  This 
handmade craft and artisan market will be host to 70 vendors, raffles, a 
scavenger hunt and more.   
 
Mark your calendar to help support local students.  More information is 
available here. 
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